August 30, 2018

PointRight, a Mass Senior Care Associate Member, invites all Mass Senior Care
members to participate in an upcoming webinar, Patient-Driven Payment Model
(PDPM): The Basics, on Thursday, September 13, 2018 from 2:00pm-3:00pm EDT.

This webinar will provide an overview of the basics of PDPM and will discuss the
potential impact of this change on facilities’ care processes, and identify areas with
a potential for error with recommendations for avoiding them.

Please click here for more information on PointRight's upcoming PDPM Education
series and to register.


http://newsmanager.commpartners.com/linktrack.php?url=http%3A%2F%2Fnewsmanager.commpartners.com%2Fmecf%2Fdownloads%2FPDPM%2520Education%2520Series.pdf

